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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 779 has the Board of Pharmacy create a certification process for distributors/manufacturers 

of abortion inducing drugs in addition to the physicians that prescribe them. Costs to implement 

this measure will be paid for by certification fees and current revenues generated. There are an 

estimated 20 physicians in the state that currently prescribe these drugs. The Board of Pharmacy 

estimates a cost impact of $12.2m. With an increase in staff from 12 to 60 to perform the duties 

required. The Senate Fiscal Staff fiscal impact on this measure is cost neutral to the state due to 

the non-appropriated status of the agency, with an estimated cost of no more than $75,000. This 

cost will be funded by fines and fees and by current revenues. 

 

FY’22 Impact: See notes 

 

Full Year Impact: See notes 
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